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Anglo-Saxon Day! 

 

On Tuesday we transformed the school into an Anglo-Saxon settlement for the day. The children in 

Hazel, Elm, Beech, Willow, Maple, Pine, Ash and Oak spent the day learning about life in Anglo-

Saxon Britain. There was a mix of whole school and class activities for the children to take part in, 

these covered the following aspects of Anglo-Saxon life: 

 Life before the Anglo-Saxons 

 Where the invaders came from 

 Changes to everyday life at this time 

 Weapons and war between the kingdoms 

The children thoroughly enjoyed the day and also learned lots about the subject. 

Zahra recalled that ’You don’t throw spears in battle’ whilst Michael remembered that ’Arrows are 

useless against shields’. Guy recalled that the Anglo-Saxons ’would take children as slaves and sell 

them’ whilst lots of children could remember what moss was used for—ask your child if you can’t 

guess!  






